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1”X1” PHOTOGRAPH NEEDED 
PRIOR TO ISSUANCE OF PHILHEALTH 

IDENTIFICATION CARD DURING 
ALAGA KA AND SIMILAR ACTIVITIES

In order to ensure the integrity of the PhilHealth Identification 
Card (PIC) and the true identity of PhilHealth members 
during ALAGA KA and other similar activities such as mass 
distribution of PICs, all members are advised to bring (1) 1”x1” 
photograph during the ID distribution or to any PhilHealth 
Office before the PIC will be issued.

Inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to our 
24/7 Corporate Action Center Hotline (02) 441-7442 or through 
email: actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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